
From: Elsa Barboza <barbozae1212@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 9:29 AM 
To: Osorio, Regine <ROsorio@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] PR-2020-000192 
 

CAUTION: This email is originated from OUTSIDE of City of Riverside and was not sent by any City 
Officials or City Staff. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the email 
and know that the content is safe. If you suspect this is a phishing or malicious email, please contact 
the helpdesk.  

Good Morning,  
 
This is the second email I have sent you regarding this case. I have questions and concerns about this 
project. I live directly across the street and i am concerned about this massive project that will take 
place. I OBJECT 100% to this project and I am sure I am not alone in this object. Our street is quiet and 
closed and this would create excessive crowding on our street. 
 
What is the process to formally protest or stop this project? 
 
Elsa Barboza 
Home Owner on Janet Ave 
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